Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Luke Allen, District II Program Advisor
October 2007 Report

On-Site Assistance – 
	Belvidere HS
Belvidere North HS
Boone County AITC

DeKalb County AITC

Genoa-Kingston HS

Heyworth HS

Hiawatha HS
	LeRoy HS

Milford HS

North Boone HS
Peotone HS

Pontiac HS

Tri-Valley HS


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 3   Participants – 100
· LaSalle County Teacher Institute, Ottawa HS- 30
· Section 6 IAVAT Meeting, Indian Creek HS- 15

· National FFA Convention Bus Trip Presentation- 55

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – XX
· IAVAT Professional Development Teleconference

· ISU Ag Ed Advisory Committee Meeting, ISU, Normal

· VALEES EFE Ag Committee Meeting, Somonauk HS, Somonauk

· FCAE Staff Meeting - Illinois FFA Center, Springfield 

· Beginning FFA Advisor Workshop, Illinois FFA Center, Springfield

· FCAE Staff Meeting- Illinois FFA Center, Springfield

· Technology Education Conference, Holiday Inn Conf. Center, Peoria

· NAAE Conference, Westin Hotel, Indianapolis, IN

· National FFA Convention, Indianapolis Convention Center, Indianapolis, IN

· ISBE FY09 Budget Hearing, Hadley Jr. High School, Glen Ellyn

Other Activities

· Prepared packets for FFA Convention bus trip.

· Processed contracts and travel vouchers for section MyCAERT workshops.

· Developed a users’ guide for the IACCAI Database.
· Updated the teacher candidate/vacancy pages on the agriculturaleducation.org website.

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled - 2822
Commentary

School visits are starting out well. I have many more scheduled for November, and I plan to have most of them completed before Christmas Break to allow time in the office for roster input and community college visits. The IACCAI database users’ guide is almost complete, and I feel that it will help clarify what information is being collected.  I have several leads now with school administrators who are potentially interested in starting Agricultural Education programs at their schools, so I hope that the time I’m putting into these will pay off. I hope that the EDGE conference is successful; to fill these new programs and fill our expected retirements will be difficult without a coordinated recruiting effort statewide to find good new teachers. 












